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WESTPAC CHANGES 2019 INTERIM DIVIDEND PAYMENT DATE 

 
Westpac today announced that its interim dividend payment is expected to be made on  

24 June 2019. This represents a change from the previously announced date of 3 July 2019.   

 

This change has no impact on the 2019 interim dividend record date (17 May 2019) or the 

New York record date (16 May 2019).  There is also no change to the final dividend payment 

date. We expect the interim dividend to be paid at a similar date in future years.  

 

The payment dates for distributions and interest payments on Westpac’s other listed 

securities have not changed. 

 

Accordingly, Westpac has updated its 2019 financial calendar available on Westpac’s website 

at https://www.westpac.com.au/about-westpac/investor-centre. 
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For Further Information 

    Andrew Bowden 

    Head of Investor Relations  

    T: +61 2 8253 4008 

M: + 61 438 284 863 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


